
Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope you are all well.

Thank you so much for helping your child to complete their ‘Memories of Southridge’ activity.  Some 

of their ideas for the poems were delightful. Well done! 

All friendship information has now been collated ready to be passed on to Valley gardens. (Please 

check that the power point activity on the Valley transition website page has also been completed 

and returned to Mr Roys.) 

We have been very busy writing end of year reports and as always, we feel it is important to include 

on the back page a contribution from the children. Enclosed as part of this week’s home learning is 

an extra activity for the children to complete.  This needs to be emailed back to school no later than

Wednesday 17th June. (Please note, if your child has been in school, they have already completed 

this activity.)

We have included an activity pack for this week which contains maths and English tasks.  For extra 

activities, please refer to the BBC site this week by looking at the link below. On Friday, please 

complete the BBC math challenge of the week.

https://bam.files.bbci.co.uk/bam/live/content/zj49d6f/pdf

For any extra, we ask that you please refer to the Oak National Academy. 

Regards

Mr Harrington, Mrs McIntosh and Miss Young


